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NEWSLETTER 26th April 2019 
 
 

Dear Parents 
 
I would like to warmly welcome back everyone 
after the Easter break.  The children have been 
‘full of the joys of spring’ on their return to 
school this week.  It still surprises me how much 
children can grow in just the space of a few 
weeks.  Many of them seem to have shot up 
over the holidays. 
 
Diary Dates 
 
We have a very busy term ahead with a number 
of events for your diaries.  Further details will 
follow. 
 
 

Tues 30th April- 
Thurs 2nd May 

School Photos 

Wed 1st May-4.30pm Welcome Drinks for 
Class 6 and Miss 
Coote 

Thurs 9th May Class 8 trip to 
Belmont Farm 

Mon 6th May Bank Holiday- School 
closed 

Fri 10th May-9.00am Parent Reps Meeting 

Wed 22nd May Reception Trip to 
Natural History 
Museum 

Thurs 23rd May Class 6 & 7 Trip to 
Belmont Farm 

Mon 27th- Fri 31st 
May 

Half Term 

School Open Days 
 
I have been asked to share details of some 
upcoming school open days with you.  Do take 
the opportunity to visit schools if you may be 
considering them. 
 
 

Saint Christina’s School 
 

Wednesday 15th May 9.15 - 11.00am 
 

Good Afternoon! 
We just wanted to let you know about 

our upcoming Summer Open Morning and 
hope you can pass on the details to 

any families who are looking at the next steps 
for their children. 

 
Visitors are always struck by our warm and 

friendly atmosphere, sense of community and 
delightful children, so we would love to 

welcome families to our Open Morning where 
they will have the opportunity to see our 

school in action. 
 

The Open Morning will take place on 
Wednesday 15th May from 9.15 - 11.00am 

and will include tours of the school and 
refreshments with our teachers. 

 
Please contact us on 0207 722 8784 or at 

office@saintchristinas.org.uk for 
any  enquiries. 
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Wed 5th June- 
9.30am 

Assessment talk for 
half day parents of 
girls 

Thurs 6th June- 
9.30am 

Assessment talk for 
half day parents of 
boys 

Mon 17th June-Thurs 
20th June  

Full day class 
concerts 

Sat 29th June 12.00-
4.00pm 

Summer Party 

Thurs 4th July Transition Day for 
pupils moving classes 
in September 

Thurs 11th July End of term 

 
In addition to the above dates, we will be 
having a family sports day and picnic, date to 
be confirmed. 
 
School Photos 
 
The school photographer will be in School next 
week from Tuesday through to Thursday. 
Individual and class photos along with group 
shots of siblings will be taken on the following 
days: 
 
Tuesday- Classes 2,5 & 6 
Wednesday- Classes 1,3 & Rec 
Thursday- Classes 4,7 & 8 
 
Photographs will also be taken for the website.  
If you do not wish your child to appear on the 
website, please ensure you inform the school 
office if you have not already done so. 
 
Next Steps Meetings 
 
We will be inviting all parents of children 
moving to full day school in September, for an 
individual appointment with me this term, to 
discuss future schools.  I look forward to seeing 
many of you at this time.  A letter will be 
coming home regarding this next week. 
 
Class News 
 
Class news including Ms Kendrick’s Reception 
News will resume next Friday. 
 
 

 
Stop and Drop Volunteers for week of 29th 
April 
 
Next week the rota is as follows: 
 

Date  First Name Last Name 

29/04/2019 Oliver Sandler 

29/04/2019 Oscar Gilbert-Ross 

30/04/2019 Oscar King 

30/04/2019 Paul Kiewitz 

01/05/2019 Philip Thomas 

01/05/2019 Rafael Flannery Farren 

02/05/2019 Rahul & Ravi Kalra 

02/05/2019 Raphael Shaikh 

03/05/2019 Rayna Salehjee 

03/05/2019 Rayyan Masri 

 
As we only have two parents on each day, if you 
are unable to cover your slot, please kindly 
arrange with another parent to swap.  



Proprietor 
Mr B. Berkery 

 
I wish everyone a lovely weekend. 

 

With best wishes 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Sylvester 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


